
Glendale’s 
Social-Emotional Team News

Mrs. Lynn Kawa 

School Counselor
lkawa@sweethomeschools.org

(716) 250-1512

Happy New Year, Glendale Families! 
We hope that you and your families were safe during the blizzard, 
and were able to relax and enjoy family time over the winter break. 

Social-Emotional Learning (SEL) lessons in the classroom will continue for all grade levels. The lessons 
will utilize the Second Step curriculum, among other resources. Second Step is an SEL program that 
covers the following units: Skills for Learning; Empathy; Emotion Management; and Problem-Solving 
Skills. It also covers Fair Ways to Play for our youngest learners. These lessons will continue throughout 
the coming months. Please contact Mrs. Kawa with any questions. 

 

 

Miss Kendra Ciezki 

School Social Worker
kciezki@sweethomeschools.org

(716) 250-1500

There is no school on 
Monday, January 16th, 

in recognition of Martin Luther King Jr. Day

Numerous parent support programs are offered in the community throughout the year. 
Please see the following pages for flyers for upcoming programs. 

Miss Zoe Gionis 

School Psychologist
zgionis@sweethomeschools.org

(716) 250-1509

We are available daily to help with any needs that may arise. We are also available for short-term, 
solution-focused individual counseling to address issues that may be affecting the school day. 
Please reach out if you need anything at all. Additional assistance, such as long-term counseling in 
the community, is available through the Sweet Home Family Support Center (FSC). Please contact 
us if we can be of assistance in making a referral to the FSC for outside counseling, family 
assistance resources, or other concerns. The FSC may also be reached directly at (716) 250-1229.

The Glendale Therapy Dog program is in full swing, and the students and staff are loving the visits 
with our gentle, furry friends!

Thank you to our dogs and their handers, and to Mrs. Pinkowski from the High School 
for bringing this program to Glendale. A big thank you also to Miss Ciezki for making 
sure this runs smoothly at Glendale, and to the students on the Paw Patrol for their 
leadership in getting the therapy dogs to their scheduled locations within the school! 

Thank you to all families and staff that donated to our annual hat and mitten drive. We 
received a great amount of donations for distribution within our community. Thank you 
also to the Glendale PTA for your generous donation to go toward additional hats and mittens.   

Please join us this Friday, January 6th at 6:00 p.m. in the High School gymnasium for the Sweet Home 
Education Foundation (SHEF) Staff Basketball Game. Come cheer on the Glendale players as we team 
with Heritage Heights vs. Maplemere and Willow Ridge to raise funds for SHEF’s initiatives. Please see 
the attached flyers for more information.



Rescheduled date due to the November snow days - please join us and cheer on our 
Glendale players as we support the Sweet Home Education foundation (SHEF)





The Weekend Backpack Food Program, sponsored by the Sweet Home Education Foundation 
(S.H.E.F.) and in partnership with FeedMore WNY, assists Sweet Home families with non-perishable 

food items on the weekends. Please contact Mrs. Kawa if you would like to be included in this program. 





Glendale is very happy to continue our support of the Ronald McDonald 
House Charities of Western New York Pull Tab Program. 

Aluminum pull tabs from beverage cans are collected and donated. Pull 
tabs are weighed and recycled, and the monetary value of the aluminum is 
matched by Niagara Metals. The donations help to purchase items for the 
Ronald McDonald House and Family Lounge. The Ronald McDonald House 

in Buffalo allows out-of-town families with children in a local hospital to 
have a place to stay during the child’s hospitalization. 

There is not a deadline for this program - pull tabs may be dropped off 
throughout the school year.

Pull tabs can be dropped off to Mrs. Kawa’s room in the Glendale school 
office. Please donate just the pull tabs. Thank you!



The Prevention Council regularly offers its Triple P Program (Positive Parenting Program). 
Please see the flyer for contact information.


